�����������������������
�������
Recognizing the pretentiousness ways to get this ebook
������������������������������ is additionally useful. You have remained in
right site to begin getting this info. get the ������������������������������
partner that we provide here and check out the link.
You could purchase lead ������������������������������ or acquire it as soon
as feasible. You could speedily download this ������������������������������
after getting deal. So, considering you require the book swiftly, you can
straight get it. Its appropriately no question simple and thus fats, isnt it?
You have to favor to in this circulate

A Sacred Oath Mark T. Esper
2022-05-10 Former Secretary of
Defense Mark T. Esper reveals the
shocking details of his tumultuous
tenure while serving in the Trump
administration. From June of 2019
until his firing by President Trump
after the November 2020 election,
Secretary Mark T. Esper led the
Department of Defense through an
unprecedented time in history—a
period marked by growing threats and
conflict abroad, a global pandemic
unseen in a century, the greatest
domestic unrest in two generations,
and a White House seemingly bent on
breaking accepted norms and
conventions for political advantage.
A Sacred Oath is Secretary Esper’s
unvarnished and candid memoir of
those extraordinary and dangerous
times, and includes events and
moments never before told.
StrengthsFinder 2.0 Tom Rath 2007-02
An updated version of the
StrengthsFinder program developed by
Gallup experts to help readers
discover their distinct talents and
strengths and how they can be
translated into personal and career
successes.
Deep Learning Ian Goodfellow
2016-11-10 An introduction to a broad
range of topics in deep learning,
covering mathematical and conceptual
background, deep learning techniques
used in industry, and research
perspectives. “Written by three
experts in the field, Deep Learning
is the only comprehensive book on the
1/12

subject.” —Elon Musk, cochair of
OpenAI; cofounder and CEO of Tesla
and SpaceX Deep learning is a form of
machine learning that enables
computers to learn from experience
and understand the world in terms of
a hierarchy of concepts. Because the
computer gathers knowledge from
experience, there is no need for a
human computer operator to formally
specify all the knowledge that the
computer needs. The hierarchy of
concepts allows the computer to learn
complicated concepts by building them
out of simpler ones; a graph of these
hierarchies would be many layers
deep. This book introduces a broad
range of topics in deep learning. The
text offers mathematical and
conceptual background, covering
relevant concepts in linear algebra,
probability theory and information
theory, numerical computation, and
machine learning. It describes deep
learning techniques used by
practitioners in industry, including
deep feedforward networks,
regularization, optimization
algorithms, convolutional networks,
sequence modeling, and practical
methodology; and it surveys such
applications as natural language
processing, speech recognition,
computer vision, online
recommendation systems,
bioinformatics, and videogames.
Finally, the book offers research
perspectives, covering such
theoretical topics as linear factor
models, autoencoders, representation
learning, structured probabilistic
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models, Monte Carlo methods, the
partition function, approximate
inference, and deep generative
models. Deep Learning can be used by
undergraduate or graduate students
planning careers in either industry
or research, and by software
engineers who want to begin using
deep learning in their products or
platforms. A website offers
supplementary material for both
readers and instructors.
Revelation 1999-01-01 The final book
of the Bible, Revelation prophesies
the ultimate judgement of mankind in
a series of allegorical visions,
grisly images and numerological
predictions. According to these,
empires will fall, the "Beast" will
be destroyed and Christ will rule a
new Jerusalem. With an introduction
by Will Self.
Call Me Athena Colby Cedar Smith
2021-08-17 This enchanting novel in
verse captures one young woman’s
struggle for independence, equality,
and identity as the daughter of Greek
and French immigrants in tumultuous
1930s Detroit. Call Me Athena: Girl
from Detroit is a beautifully written
novel in verse loosely based on
author Colby Cedar Smith’s paternal
grandmother. The story follows Mary
as the American-born daughter of
Greek and French immigrants living in
Detroit in the 1930s, creating a
historically accurate portrayal of
life as an immigrant during the Great
Depression, hunger strikes, and
violent riots. Mary lives in a tiny
apartment with her immigrant parents,
her brothers, and her twin sister,
and she questions why her parents
ever came to America. She yearns for
true love, to own her own business,
and to be an independent, modern
American woman—much to the chagrin of
her parents, who want her to be a
“good Greek girl.” Mary’s story is
peppered with flashbacks to her
parents’ childhoods in Greece and
northern France; their stories
connect with Mary as they address
issues of arranged marriage, learning
about independence, and yearning to
grow beyond one’s own culture. Though
Call Me Athena is written from the
perspective of three profoundly
different narrators, it has a wide2/12

reaching message: It takes courage to
fight for tradition and heritage, as
well as freedom, love, and equality.
The Site Reliability Workbook Betsy
Beyer 2018-07-25 In 2016, Google’s
Site Reliability Engineering book
ignited an industry discussion on
what it means to run production
services today—and why reliability
considerations are fundamental to
service design. Now, Google engineers
who worked on that bestseller
introduce The Site Reliability
Workbook, a hands-on companion that
uses concrete examples to show you
how to put SRE principles and
practices to work in your
environment. This new workbook not
only combines practical examples from
Google’s experiences, but also
provides case studies from Google’s
Cloud Platform customers who
underwent this journey. Evernote, The
Home Depot, The New York Times, and
other companies outline hard-won
experiences of what worked for them
and what didn’t. Dive into this
workbook and learn how to flesh out
your own SRE practice, no matter what
size your company is. You’ll learn:
How to run reliable services in
environments you don’t completely
control—like cloud Practical
applications of how to create,
monitor, and run your services via
Service Level Objectives How to
convert existing ops teams to
SRE—including how to dig out of
operational overload Methods for
starting SRE from either greenfield
or brownfield
Accidentally Wes Anderson Wally Koval
2020-10-20 A visual adventure of Wes
Anderson proportions, authorized by
the legendary filmmaker himself:
stunning photographs of real-life
places that seem plucked from the
just-so world of his films, presented
with fascinating human stories behind
each façade. Accidentally Wes
Anderson began as a personal travel
bucket list, a catalog of visually
striking and historically unique
destinations that capture the
imagined worlds of Wes Anderson. Now,
inspired by a community of more than
one million Adventurers, Accidentally
Wes Anderson tells the stories behind
more than 200 of the most beautiful,
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idiosyncratic, and interesting places
on Earth. This book, authorized by
Wes Anderson himself, travels to
every continent and into your own
backyard to identify quirky landmarks
and undiscovered gems: places you may
have passed by, some you always
wanted to explore, and many you never
knew existed. Fueled by a vision for
distinctive design, stunning
photography, and unexpected
narratives, Accidentally Wes Anderson
is a passport to inspiration and
adventure. Perfect for modern
travelers and fans of Wes Anderson's
distinctive aesthetic, this is an
invitation to look at your world
through a different lens.
Inclusive Design Patterns Heydon
Pickering We make inaccessible and
unusable websites and apps all the
time, but it's not for lack of skill
or talent. It's just a case of doing
things the wrong way. We try to build
the best experiences we can, but we
only make them for ourselves and for
people like us. This book looks at
common interface patterns from the
perspective of an inclusive designersomeone trained in building
experiences that cater to the huge
diversity of abilities, preferences
and circumstances out there. There's
no such thing as an 'average' user,
but there is such a thing as an
average developer. This book will
take you from average to expert in
the area that matters the most:
making things more readable and more
usable to more people.
Rework Jason Fried 2010 "Rework"
shows you a better, faster, easier
way to succeed in business. You'll
learn how to be more productive, how
to get exposure without breaking the
bank, and tons more counterintuitive
ideas that will inspire and provoke
you.
Minimalism: Live a Meaningful Life
Joshua Fields Millburn 2015-12-20
Minimalism is the thing that gets us
past the things so we can make room
for life's most important
things—which actually aren't things
at all. At age 30, best friends
Joshua Fields Millburn & Ryan
Nicodemus walked away from their sixfigure corporate careers, jettisoned
most of their material possessions,
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and started focusing on what's truly
important. In their debut book,
Joshua & Ryan, authors of the popular
website The Minimalists, explore
their troubled pasts and descent into
depression. Though they had achieved
the American Dream, they worked
ridiculous hours, wastefully spent
money, and lived paycheck to
paycheck. Instead of discovering
their passions, they pacified
themselves with ephemeral
indulgences—which only led to more
debt, depression, and discontent.
After a pair of life-changing events,
Joshua & Ryan discovered minimalism,
allowing them to eliminate their
excess material things so they could
focus on life's most important
"things": health, relationships,
passion, growth, and contribution.
The Book of Joy Dalai Lama 2016-09-20
NATIONAL BESTSELLER Two great
spiritual masters share their own
hard-won wisdom about living with joy
even in the face of adversity. The
occasion was a big birthday. And it
inspired two close friends to get
together for a talk about something
very important to them. The friends
were His Holiness the Dalai Lama and
Archbishop Desmond Tutu. The subject
was joy. Both winners of the Nobel
Prize, both great spiritual masters
and moral leaders of our time, they
are also known for being among the
most infectiously happy people on the
planet, despite having experienced
great personal and national
suffering. From the beginning the
book was envisioned as a three-layer
birthday cake, the first being their
personal stories and teachings about
joy. Both the Dalai Lama and Tutu
have been tested by extraordinary
adversity, oppression, and conflict.
The second layer consists of the
exciting research into joy as well as
the other qualities essential for any
enduring happiness, like gratitude,
humility, humour, compassion,
generosity, and forgiveness. And the
third encompasses practical exercises
and guidance based on the Dalai
Lama's and Tutu's own daily
practices, which anchor their
emotional and spiritual lives. Most
of all, during that landmark week in
Dharamsala, they demonstrated by
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their own exuberance, compassion, and
even wise-cracking humour, how joy
can be transformed from a fleeting
emotion into an enduring way of
being.
The Little Book of Hygge Meik Wiking
2017-01-17 New York Times Bestseller
Embrace Hygge (pronounced hoo-ga) and
become happier with this definitive
guide to the Danish philosophy of
comfort, togetherness, and wellbeing. Why are Danes the happiest
people in the world? The answer, says
Meik Wiking, CEO of the Happiness
Research Institute in Copenhagen, is
Hygge. Loosely translated,
Hygge—pronounced Hoo-ga—is a sense of
comfort, togetherness, and wellbeing. "Hygge is about an atmosphere
and an experience," Wiking explains.
"It is about being with the people we
love. A feeling of home. A feeling
that we are safe." Hygge is the
sensation you get when you’re cuddled
up on a sofa, in cozy socks under a
soft throw, during a storm. It’s that
feeling when you’re sharing comfort
food and easy conversation with loved
ones at a candlelit table. It is the
warmth of morning light shining just
right on a crisp blue-sky day. The
Little Book of Hygge introduces you
to this cornerstone of Danish life,
and offers advice and ideas on
incorporating it into your own life,
such as: Get comfy. Take a break. Be
here now. Turn off the phones. Turn
down the lights. Bring out the
candles. Build relationships. Spend
time with your tribe. Give yourself a
break from the demands of healthy
living. Cake is most definitely
Hygge. Live life today, like there is
no coffee tomorrow. From picking the
right lighting to organizing a Hygge
get-together to dressing hygge,
Wiking shows you how to experience
more joy and contentment the Danish
way.
Book Traces Andrew M. Stauffer
2021-02-05 In most college and
university libraries, materials
published before 1800 have been moved
into special collections, while the
post-1923 books remain in general
circulation. But books published
between these dates are vulnerable to
deaccessioning, as libraries
increasingly reconfigure access to
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public-domain texts via digital
repositories such as Google Books.
Even libraries with strong
commitments to their print
collections are clearing out the
duplicates, assuming that circulating
copies of any given nineteenthcentury edition are essentially
identical to one another. When you
look closely, however, you see that
they are not. Many nineteenth-century
books were donated by alumni or their
families decades ago, and many of
them bear traces left behind by the
people who first owned and used them.
In Book Traces, Andrew M. Stauffer
adopts what he calls "guided
serendipity" as a tactic in pursuit
of two goals: first, to read
nineteenth-century poetry through the
clues and objects earlier readers
left in their books and, second, to
defend the value of keeping the
physical volumes on the shelves.
Finding in such books of poetry the
inscriptions, annotations, and
insertions made by their original
owners, and using them as exemplary
case studies, Stauffer shows how the
physical, historical book enables a
modern reader to encounter poetry
through the eyes of someone for whom
it was personal.
Book of Mormon Covenant 2003-09-01
Bonded-leather with over 70
breathtaking images and gift box 50%
discount.
Fundamentals of Data Visualization
Claus O. Wilke 2019-03-18 Effective
visualization is the best way to
communicate information from the
increasingly large and complex
datasets in the natural and social
sciences. But with the increasing
power of visualization software
today, scientists, engineers, and
business analysts often have to
navigate a bewildering array of
visualization choices and options.
This practical book takes you through
many commonly encountered
visualization problems, and it
provides guidelines on how to turn
large datasets into clear and
compelling figures. What
visualization type is best for the
story you want to tell? How do you
make informative figures that are
visually pleasing? Author Claus O.
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Wilke teaches you the elements most
critical to successful data
visualization. Explore the basic
concepts of color as a tool to
highlight, distinguish, or represent
a value Understand the importance of
redundant coding to ensure you
provide key information in multiple
ways Use the book’s visualizations
directory, a graphical guide to
commonly used types of data
visualizations Get extensive examples
of good and bad figures Learn how to
use figures in a document or report
and how employ them effectively to
tell a compelling story
Dominicana Angie Cruz 2019-09-03 A
GOOD MORNING AMERICA BOOK CLUB PICK
Shortlisted for the 2020 Women's
Prize for Fiction “Through a novel
with so much depth, beauty, and
grace, we, like Ana, are forever
changed.” —Jacqueline Woodson, Vanity
Fair “Gorgeous writing, gorgeous
story.” —Sandra Cisneros Fifteenyear-old Ana Cancion never dreamed of
moving to America, the way the girls
she grew up with in the Dominican
countryside did. But when Juan Ruiz
proposes and promises to take her to
New York City, she has to say yes. It
doesn’t matter that he is twice her
age, that there is no love between
them. Their marriage is an
opportunity for her entire close-knit
family to eventually immigrate. So on
New Year’s Day, 1965, Ana leaves
behind everything she knows and
becomes Ana Ruiz, a wife confined to
a cold six-floor walk-up in
Washington Heights. Lonely and
miserable, Ana hatches a reckless
plan to escape. But at the bus
terminal, she is stopped by Cesar,
Juan’s free-spirited younger brother,
who convinces her to stay. As the
Dominican Republic slides into
political turmoil, Juan returns to
protect his family’s assets, leaving
Cesar to take care of Ana. Suddenly,
Ana is free to take English lessons
at a local church, lie on the beach
at Coney Island, see a movie at Radio
City Music Hall, go dancing with
Cesar, and imagine the possibility of
a different kind of life in America.
When Juan returns, Ana must decide
once again between her heart and her
duty to her family. In bright,
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musical prose that reflects the
energy of New York City, Angie Cruz's
Dominicana is a vital portrait of the
immigrant experience and the timeless
coming-of-age story of a young woman
finding her voice in the world.
Causal Inference Miquel A. Hernan
2019-07-07 The application of causal
inference methods is growing
exponentially in fields that deal
with observational data. Written by
pioneers in the field, this practical
book presents an authoritative yet
accessible overview of the methods
and applications of causal inference.
With a wide range of detailed, worked
examples using real epidemiologic
data as well as software for
replicating the analyses, the text
provides a thorough introduction to
the basics of the theory for nontime-varying treatments and the
generalization to complex
longitudinal data.
Radical Candor Kim Malone Scott
2017-03-28 Radical Candor is the
sweet spot between managers who are
obnoxiously aggressive on the one
side and ruinously empathetic on the
other. It is about providing
guidance, which involves a mix of
praise as well as criticism,
delivered to produce better results
and help employees develop their
skills and boundaries of success.
Great bosses have a strong
relationship with their employees,
and Kim Scott Malone has identified
three simple principles for building
better relationships with your
employees: make it personal, get
stuff done, and understand why it
matters. Radical Candor offers a
guide to those bewildered or
exhausted by management, written for
bosses and those who manage bosses.
Drawing on years of first-hand
experience, and distilled clearly to
give actionable lessons to the
reader, Radical Candor shows how to
be successful while retaining your
integrity and humanity. Radical
Candor is the perfect handbook for
those who are looking to find meaning
in their job and create an
environment where people both love
their work, their colleagues and are
motivated to strive to ever greater
success.
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Joy at Work Marie Kondo 2020-04-07
Declutter your desk and brighten up
your business with this
transformative guide from an
organizational psychologist and the
#1 New York Times bestselling author
of The Life-Changing Magic of Tidying
Up. The workplace is a magnet for
clutter and mess. Who hasn't felt
drained by wasteful meetings,
disorganized papers, endless emails,
and unnecessary tasks? These are the
modern-day hazards of working, and
they can slowly drain the joy from
work, limit our chances of career
progress, and undermine our wellbeing. There is another way. In Joy
at Work, bestselling author and
Netflix star Marie Kondo and Rice
University business professor Scott
Sonenshein offer stories, studies,
and strategies to help you eliminate
clutter and make space for work that
really matters. Using the worldrenowned KonMari Method and cuttingedge research, Joy at Work will help
you overcome the challenges of
workplace mess and enjoy the
productivity, success, and happiness
that come with a tidy desk and mind.
You Don't Know JS: Scope & Closures
Kyle Simpson 2014-03-10 No matter how
much experience you have with
JavaScript, odds are you don’t fully
understand the language. This concise
yet in-depth guide takes you inside
scope and closures, two core concepts
you need to know to become a more
efficient and effective JavaScript
programmer. You’ll learn how and why
they work, and how an understanding
of closures can be a powerful part of
your development skillset. Like other
books in the "You Don’t Know JS"
series, Scope and Closures dives into
trickier parts of the language that
many JavaScript programmers simply
avoid. Armed with this knowledge, you
can achieve true JavaScript mastery.
Learn about scope, a set of rules to
help JavaScript engines locate
variables in your code Go deeper into
nested scope, a series of containers
for variables and functions Explore
function- and block-based scope,
“hoisting”, and the patterns and
benefits of scope-based hiding
Discover how to use closures for
synchronous and asynchronous tasks,
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including the creation of JavaScript
libraries
Complete Book of Home Preserving Judi
Kingry 2006 Encompassing four hundred
delicious recipes, a comprehensive
guide to home preserves features a
wide array of salsas, savory sauces,
chutneys, pickles, relishes, jams,
jellies, fruit spreads, and more,
along with complete instructions for
safe canning and preserving methods,
lists of essential equipment and
kitchen utensils, and handy cooking
tips. Simultaneous.
Building Secure and Reliable Systems
Heather Adkins 2020-03-16 Can a
system be considered truly reliable
if it isn't fundamentally secure? Or
can it be considered secure if it's
unreliable? Security is crucial to
the design and operation of scalable
systems in production, as it plays an
important part in product quality,
performance, and availability. In
this book, experts from Google share
best practices to help your
organization design scalable and
reliable systems that are
fundamentally secure. Two previous
O’Reilly books from Google—Site
Reliability Engineering and The Site
Reliability Workbook—demonstrated how
and why a commitment to the entire
service lifecycle enables
organizations to successfully build,
deploy, monitor, and maintain
software systems. In this latest
guide, the authors offer insights
into system design, implementation,
and maintenance from practitioners
who specialize in security and
reliability. They also discuss how
building and adopting their
recommended best practices requires a
culture that’s supportive of such
change. You’ll learn about secure and
reliable systems through: Design
strategies Recommendations for
coding, testing, and debugging
practices Strategies to prepare for,
respond to, and recover from
incidents Cultural best practices
that help teams across your
organization collaborate effectively
The Smashing Book 2011 These eBooks
are the long-awaited digital version
of our bestselling printed book about
best practices in modern Web design.
They share valuable practical insight
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into design, usability and coding,
provide professional advice for
designing mobile applications and
building successful e-commerce
websites, and explain common coding
mistakes and how to avoid them.
You'll explore the principles of
professional design thinking and
graphic design and learn how to apply
psychology and game theory to create
engaging user experiences.
Drawdown Paul Hawken 2017-04-18 • New
York Times bestseller • The 100 most
substantive solutions to reverse
global warming, based on meticulous
research by leading scientists and
policymakers around the world “At
this point in time, the Drawdown book
is exactly what is needed; a
credible, conservative solution-bysolution narrative that we can do it.
Reading it is an effective
inoculation against the widespread
perception of doom that humanity
cannot and will not solve the climate
crisis. Reported by-effects include
increased determination and a sense
of grounded hope.” —Per Espen
Stoknes, Author, What We Think About
When We Try Not To Think About Global
Warming “There’s been no real way for
ordinary people to get an
understanding of what they can do and
what impact it can have. There
remains no single, comprehensive,
reliable compendium of carbonreduction solutions across sectors.
At least until now. . . . The public
is hungry for this kind of practical
wisdom.” —David Roberts, Vox “This is
the ideal environmental sciences
textbook—only it is too interesting
and inspiring to be called a
textbook.” —Peter Kareiva, Director
of the Institute of the Environment
and Sustainability, UCLA In the face
of widespread fear and apathy, an
international coalition of
researchers, professionals, and
scientists have come together to
offer a set of realistic and bold
solutions to climate change. One
hundred techniques and practices are
described here—some are well known;
some you may have never heard of.
They range from clean energy to
educating girls in lower-income
countries to land use practices that
pull carbon out of the air. The
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solutions exist, are economically
viable, and communities throughout
the world are currently enacting them
with skill and determination. If
deployed collectively on a global
scale over the next thirty years,
they represent a credible path
forward, not just to slow the earth’s
warming but to reach drawdown, that
point in time when greenhouse gases
in the atmosphere peak and begin to
decline. These measures promise
cascading benefits to human health,
security, prosperity, and wellbeing—giving us every reason to see
this planetary crisis as an
opportunity to create a just and
livable world.
A Manual for Writers of Dissertations
Kate L. Turabian 1945
Spark Joy Marie Kondo 2016-01-07
Marie Kondo will help you declutter
your life with her new major Netflix
series Organise the World with Marie
Kondo Spark Joy is an in-depth, line
illustrated, room-by-room guide to
decluttering and organising your
home, from bedrooms and kitchens to
bathrooms and living rooms as well as
a wide range of items in different
categories, including clothes,
photographs, paperwork, books,
cutlery, cosmetics, shoes, bags,
wallets and valuables. Charming line
drawings explain how to properly
organise drawers, wardrobes,
cupboards and cabinets. The
illustrations also show Ms Kondo’s
unique folding method, clearly
showing how to fold anything from
shirts, trousers and jackets to
skirts, socks and bras. The secret to
Marie Kondo’s unique and simple
KonMari tidying method is to focus on
what you want to keep, not what you
want to get rid of. Ask yourself if
something ‘sparks joy’ and suddenly
it becomes so much easier to
understand if you really need it in
your home and your life. When you
surround yourself with things you
love you will find that your whole
life begins to change. Marie Kondo’s
first book, The Life-Changing Magic
of Tidying, presents her unique
tidying philosophy and introduces
readers to the basics of her KonMari
method. It has already transformed
the homes and lives of millions of
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people around the world. Spark Joy is
Marie Kondo’s in-depth tidying
masterclass, focusing on the detail
of how to declutter and organise your
home.
This Life Quntos KunQuest 2021-06-08
This Life is the debut novel by
Quntos KunQuest, a longtime inmate at
Angola, the infamous Louisiana State
Penitentiary. This marks the
appearance of a bold, distinctive new
voice, one deeply inflected by
hiphop, that delves into the meaning
of a life spent behind bars, the
human bonds formed therein, and the
poetry that even those in the most
dire places can create. Lil Chris is
just nineteen when he arrives at
Angola as an AU—an admitting unit, a
fresh fish, a new vict. He’s got a
life sentence with no chance of
parole, but he’s also got a clear
mind and sharp awareness—one that
picks up quickly on the details of
the system, his fellow inmates, and
what he can do to claim a place at
the top. When he meets Rise, a mature
inmate who's already spent years in
the system, and whose composure and
raised consciousness command the
respect of the other prisoners, Lil
Chris learns to find his way in a
system bent on repressing every means
he has to express himself. Lil Chris
and Rise channel their questions,
frustrations, and pain into rap, and
This Life flows with the same cadence
that powers their charged verses. It
pulses with the heat of impassioned
inmates, the oppressive daily
routines of the prison yard, and the
rap contests that bring the men of
the prison together. This Life is
told in a voice that only a man who’s
lived it could have—a clipped,
urgent, evocative voice that surges
with anger, honesty, playfulness, and
a deep sense of ugly history. Angola
started out as a plantation—and as
This Life makes clear, black inmates
are still in a kind of enslavement
there. This Life is an important
debut that commands our attention
with the vigor, dynamism, and raw,
consciousness-expanding energy of
this essential new voice.
The Fight for Free Speech Ian
Rosenberg 2021-02-09 A user’s guide
to understanding contemporary free
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speech issues in the United States
Americans today are confronted by a
barrage of questions relating to
their free speech freedoms. What are
libel laws, and do they need to be
changed to stop the press from lying?
Does Colin Kaepernick have the right
to take a knee? Can Saturday Night
Live be punished for parody? While
citizens are grappling with these
questions, they generally have
nowhere to turn to learn about the
extent of their First Amendment
rights. The Fight for Free Speech
answers this call with an accessible,
engaging user’s guide to free speech.
Media lawyer Ian Rosenberg distills
the spectrum of free speech law down
to ten critical issues. Each chapter
in this book focuses on a
contemporary free speech
question—from student walkouts for
gun safety to Samantha Bee’s
expletives, from Nazis marching in
Charlottesville to the muting of
adult film star Stormy Daniels— and
then identifies, unpacks, and
explains the key Supreme Court case
that provides the answers. Together
these fascinating stories create a
practical framework for understanding
where our free speech protections
originated and how they can develop
in the future. As people on all sides
of the political spectrum are
demanding their right to speak and be
heard, The Fight for Free Speech is a
handbook for combating
authoritarianism, protecting our
democracy, and bringing an
understanding of free speech law to
all.
bookdown Yihui Xie 2016-12-12
bookdown: Authoring Books and
Technical Documents with R Markdown
presents a much easier way to write
books and technical publications than
traditional tools such as LaTeX and
Word. The bookdown package inherits
the simplicity of syntax and
flexibility for data analysis from R
Markdown, and extends R Markdown for
technical writing, so that you can
make better use of document elements
such as figures, tables, equations,
theorems, citations, and references.
Similar to LaTeX, you can number and
cross-reference these elements with
bookdown. Your document can even
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include live examples so readers can
interact with them while reading the
book. The book can be rendered to
multiple output formats, including
LaTeX/PDF, HTML, EPUB, and Word, thus
making it easy to put your documents
online. The style and theme of these
output formats can be customized. We
used books and R primarily for
examples in this book, but bookdown
is not only for books or R. Most
features introduced in this book also
apply to other types of publications:
journal papers, reports,
dissertations, course handouts, study
notes, and even novels. You do not
have to use R, either. Other choices
of computing languages include
Python, C, C++, SQL, Bash, Stan,
JavaScript, and so on, although R is
best supported. You can also leave
out computing, for example, to write
a fiction. This book itself is an
example of publishing with bookdown
and R Markdown, and its source is
fully available on GitHub.
Alcoholics Anonymous Alcoholics
Anonymous 2012-08
From Dissertation to Book, Second
Edition William Germano 2014-02-27
When a dissertation crosses my desk,
I usually want to grab it by its
metaphorical lapels and give it a
good shake. “You know something!” I
would say if it could hear me. “Now
tell it to us in language we can
understand!” Since its publication in
2005, From Dissertation to Book has
helped thousands of young academic
authors get their books beyond the
thesis committee and into the hands
of interested publishers and general
readers. Now revised and updated to
reflect the evolution of scholarly
publishing, this edition includes a
new chapter arguing that the future
of academic writing is in the hands
of young scholars who must create
work that meets the broader
expectations of readers rather than
the narrow requirements of academic
committees. At the heart of From
Dissertation to Book is the idea that
revising the dissertation is
fundamentally a process of shifting
its focus from the concerns of a
narrow audience—a committee or
advisors—to those of a broader
scholarly audience that wants writing
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to be both informative and engaging.
William Germano offers clear guidance
on how to do this, with advice on
such topics as rethinking the table
of contents, taming runaway
footnotes, shaping chapter length,
and confronting the limitations of
jargon, alongside helpful timetables
for light or heavy revision. Germano
draws on his years of experience in
both academia and publishing to show
writers how to turn a dissertation
into a book that an audience will
actually enjoy, whether reading on a
page or a screen. Germano also
acknowledges that not all
dissertations can or even should
become books and explores other,
often overlooked, options, such as
turning them into journal articles or
chapters in an edited work. With
clear directions, engaging examples,
and an eye for the idiosyncrasies of
academic writing, From Dissertation
to Book reveals to recent PhDs the
secrets of careful and thoughtful
revision—a skill that will be truly
invaluable as they add “author” to
their curriculum vitae.
The World Book Encyclopedia 2002 An
encyclopedia designed especially to
meet the needs of elementary, junior
high, and senior high school
students.
Gathering Moss Robin Wall Kimmerer
2021-07-01 'Kimmerer blends, with
deep attentiveness and musicality,
science and personal insights to tell
the overlooked story of the planet's
oldest plants' Guardian 'Bewitching
... a masterwork ... a glittering
read in its entirety' Maria Popova,
Brainpickings Living at the limits of
our ordinary perception, mosses are a
common but largely unnoticed element
of the natural world. Gathering Moss
is a beautifully written mix of
science and personal reflection that
invites readers to explore and learn
from the elegantly simple lives of
mosses. In these interwoven essays,
Robin Wall Kimmerer leads general
readers and scientists alike to an
understanding of how mosses live and
how their lives are intertwined with
the lives of countless other beings.
Kimmerer explains the biology of
mosses clearly and artfully, while at
the same time reflecting on what
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these fascinating organisms have to
teach us. Drawing on her experiences
as a scientist, a mother, and a
Native American, Kimmerer explains
the stories of mosses in scientific
terms as well as within the framework
of indigenous ways of knowing. In her
book, the natural history and
cultural relationships of mosses
become a powerful metaphor for ways
of living in the world.
The Associated Press Stylebook 2015
Associated Press 2015-07-14 A fully
revised and updated edition of the
bible of the newspaper industry
How to Give Effective Feedback to
Your Students, Second Edition Susan
M. Brookhart 2017-03-10 Properly
crafted and individually tailored
feedback on student work boosts
student achievement across subjects
and grades. In this updated and
expanded second edition of her bestselling book, Susan M. Brookhart
offers enhanced guidance and three
lenses for considering the
effectiveness of feedback: (1) does
it conform to the research, (2) does
it offer an episode of learning for
the student and teacher, and (3) does
the student use the feedback to
extend learning? In this
comprehensive guide for teachers at
all levels, you will find information
on every aspect of feedback,
including • Strategies to uplift and
encourage students to persevere in
their work. • How to formulate and
deliver feedback that both assesses
learning and extends instruction. •
When and how to use oral, written,
and visual as well as individual,
group, or whole-class feedback. • A
concise and updated overview of the
research findings on feedback and how
they apply to today's classrooms. In
addition, the book is replete with
examples of good and bad feedback as
well as rubrics that you can use to
construct feedback tailored to
different learners, including
successful students, struggling
students, and English language
learners. The vast majority of
students will respond positively to
feedback that shows you care about
them and their learning. Whether you
teach young students or teens, this
book is an invaluable resource for

guaranteeing that the feedback you
give students is engaging,
informative, and, above all,
effective.
The Book Amaranth Borsuk 2018-05-04
The book as object, as content, as
idea, as interface. What is the book
in a digital age? Is it a physical
object containing pages encased in
covers? Is it a portable device that
gives us access to entire libraries?
The codex, the book as bound paper
sheets, emerged around 150 CE. It was
preceded by clay tablets and papyrus
scrolls. Are those books? In this
volume in the MIT Press Essential
Knowledge series, Amaranth Borsuk
considers the history of the book,
the future of the book, and the idea
of the book. Tracing the
interrelationship of form and content
in the book's development, she
bridges book history, book arts, and
electronic literature to expand our
definition of an object we thought we
knew intimately. Contrary to the many
reports of its death (which has been
blamed at various times on
newspapers, television, and ereaders), the book is alive. Despite
nostalgic paeans to the codex and its
printed pages, Borsuk reminds us, the
term “book” commonly refers to both
medium and content. And the medium
has proved to be malleable. Rather
than pinning our notion of the book
to a single form, Borsuk argues, we
should remember its long history of
transformation. Considering the book
as object, content, idea, and
interface, she shows that the
physical form of the book has always
been the site of experimentation and
play. Rather than creating a false
dichotomy between print and digital
media, we should appreciate their
continuities.
How to Enjoy Art Ben Street
2021-09-14 An entertaining and lively
guide to rediscovering the pleasure
in art How to Enjoy Art: A Guide for
Everyone provides the tools to
understand and enjoy works of art.
Debunking the pervasive idea that
specialist knowledge is required to
understand and appreciate art,
instead How to Enjoy Art focuses on
experience and pleasure,
demonstrating how anyone can find
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value and enjoyment in art. Examples
from around the world and throughout
art history—from works by Fra
Angelico and Berthe Morisot to Kazuo
Shiraga and Kara Walker—are used to
demonstrate how a handful of core
strategies and skills can help
enhance the experience of viewing art
works. With these skills, anyone can
encounter any work of art—regardless
of media, artist or period—and find
some resonance with their own
experiences. How to Enjoy Art
encourages us to rediscover the
fundamental pleasure in viewing art.
Leaders Eat Last Simon Sinek
2017-05-23 Finally in paperback: the
New York Times bestseller by the
acclaimed, bestselling author of
Start With Why and Together is
Better. Now with an expanded chapter
and appendix on leading millennials,
based on Simon Sinek's viral video
"Millenials in the workplace" (150+
million views). Imagine a world where
almost everyone wakes up inspired to
go to work, feels trusted and valued
during the day, then returns home
feeling fulfilled. This is not a
crazy, idealized notion. Today, in
many successful organizations, great
leaders create environments in which
people naturally work together to do
remarkable things. In his work with
organizations around the world, Simon
Sinek noticed that some teams trust
each other so deeply that they would
literally put their lives on the line
for each other. Other teams, no
matter what incentives are offered,
are doomed to infighting,
fragmentation and failure. Why? The
answer became clear during a
conversation with a Marine Corps
general. "Officers eat last," he
said. Sinek watched as the most
junior Marines ate first while the
most senior Marines took their place
at the back of the line. What's
symbolic in the chow hall is deadly
serious on the battlefield: Great
leaders sacrifice their own comfort-even their own survival--for the good
of those in their care. Too many
workplaces are driven by cynicism,
paranoia, and self-interest. But the
best ones foster trust and
cooperation because their leaders
build what Sinek calls a "Circle of

Safety" that separates the security
inside the team from the challenges
outside. Sinek illustrates his ideas
with fascinating true stories that
range from the military to big
business, from government to
investment banking.
How to Avoid a Climate Disaster Bill
Gates 2021-02-16 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BEST SELLER • In this urgent,
authoritative book, Bill Gates sets
out a wide-ranging, practical—and
accessible—plan for how the world can
get to zero greenhouse gas emissions
in time to avoid a climate
catastrophe. Bill Gates has spent a
decade investigating the causes and
effects of climate change. With the
help of experts in the fields of
physics, chemistry, biology,
engineering, political science, and
finance, he has focused on what must
be done in order to stop the planet's
slide to certain environmental
disaster. In this book, he not only
explains why we need to work toward
net-zero emissions of greenhouse
gases, but also details what we need
to do to achieve this profoundly
important goal. He gives us a cleareyed description of the challenges we
face. Drawing on his understanding of
innovation and what it takes to get
new ideas into the market, he
describes the areas in which
technology is already helping to
reduce emissions, where and how the
current technology can be made to
function more effectively, where
breakthrough technologies are needed,
and who is working on these essential
innovations. Finally, he lays out a
concrete, practical plan for
achieving the goal of zero
emissions—suggesting not only
policies that governments should
adopt, but what we as individuals can
do to keep our government, our
employers, and ourselves accountable
in this crucial enterprise. As Bill
Gates makes clear, achieving zero
emissions will not be simple or easy
to do, but if we follow the plan he
sets out here, it is a goal firmly
within our reach.
Site Reliability Engineering Niall
Richard Murphy 2016-03-23 The
overwhelming majority of a software
system’s lifespan is spent in use,
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not in design or implementation. So,
why does conventional wisdom insist
that software engineers focus
primarily on the design and
development of large-scale computing
systems? In this collection of essays
and articles, key members of Google’s
Site Reliability Team explain how and
why their commitment to the entire
lifecycle has enabled the company to
successfully build, deploy, monitor,
and maintain some of the largest
software systems in the world. You’ll
learn the principles and practices
that enable Google engineers to make
systems more scalable, reliable, and
efficient—lessons directly applicable

to your organization. This book is
divided into four sections:
Introduction—Learn what site
reliability engineering is and why it
differs from conventional IT industry
practices Principles—Examine the
patterns, behaviors, and areas of
concern that influence the work of a
site reliability engineer (SRE)
Practices—Understand the theory and
practice of an SRE’s day-to-day work:
building and operating large
distributed computing systems
Management—Explore Google's best
practices for training,
communication, and meetings that your
organization can use
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